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Ref: Exams2019-20/RFE/SAJ 

 
Dear Candidate,                                                                                                                                 July 2020 
 
After all the wait, I am sure you are looking forward to receiving your grades in August.  This follows 
the extensive work in school regarding the submission of the Centre Assessed Grades (CAG’s) and the 
standardisation process undertaken by Ofqual.  Your teachers have been very thorough throughout 
this process, considering your previous effort and attainment to arrive at an evidence-based grade 
that they believe you could have attained if you had completed the examinations in May and June.  
However, this grade is not to be seen as your final grade.  Ofqual will be determining that based on 
prior individual and school data.  Therefore, until we get to the publication of the results, we are 
waiting in anticipation, just like you.  
The results will be available from 9:00am on Thursday 20th August 2020 at the school.  This will be 
managed in accordance with the expectations about keeping everyone safe in school.  However, if 
you prefer not to attend the school on the day or are unable to do so, a stamped addressed envelope 
must be provided and sent to the school prior to the day, so we can then post your results.  If 
someone other than yourself is collecting your results, then we require a letter or email to confirm 
who will be collecting them.  Unfortunately, due to GDPR regulations, we are unable to send the 
results via email.  Otherwise, the statement of results can be collected from the school after that 
date. 
If you were Year 11 2019-20, it may be the case that you actually wish to sit the examinations.  
Therefore, it is important you are aware that anyone who wishes to will be able to sit them if they 
feel they could have demonstrated improved performance in an exam or if they need an improved 
result to progress onto the next stage of their education.  The examinations will be available for every 
subject where a summer examination would have been taken and would be sat at Winterton 
Community Academy.  However, if you are awarded a grade below a grade 4 in English Language 
and/or Mathematics, this will be taken again at your post-16 provider.   The GCSE exams would be 
sat at the school between the 2nd November 2020 and the 23rd November 2020.  The deadline for 
informing the school, if this is to be the case, is Friday 11th September 2020, and must be done so 
using the form provided with the statement of results.   
Non-examination assessments (Art coursework or other assessments not taken in the examination 
hall) will not be available.  Indeed, the outcome of the examination would be the grade awarded.  
Your final awarded grade would be whichever grade was the higher grade (CAG or examination 
grade).   
It should be noted that if you wish to sit another examination in the November series, the cost for 
sitting the exam(s) may be requested from yourself by the deadline of Friday 11th September 2020. 
For further information, please refer to the Examination Policy and additional information on the 
school website. 
We all look forward to seeing you on the 20th August. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
RC Featherstone 
Deputy Headteacher 
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